
 

Hello St Edward’s First! 

I’m sending you a wave from Setsuko to say hello and 

introduce myself as your new Patron of Reading. 

I write picture books, fiction and non-fiction, and I can’t wait 

to share my love of books with you all this year.  

I’ll be visiting school a few times a term and we have lots of 

exciting activities planned, including a real book launch in the 

spring! Each term, I’ll be sharing some book ideas for each 

year group. I hope I’ll be able to suggest something for 

everyone, even perhaps mums, dads, grandmas and 

grandpas! 

What did you read over the summer? Hopefully I’ll be able to 

hear all about what you read and where when I come in for 

my first visit very soon! 

Fiona Barker 

 


